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Fence replaced at Juanita Bay Pump Station work site this week 
 
King County contractors will remove existing fencing, ivy and other vegetation and install new 
fencing along the northern and eastern borders of the pump station property beginning the week of 
September, 8, 2008.  The work should take about five days to complete.  
 
To protect public safety, temporary construction fencing will be erected along the northern and 
eastern property line for the few days in between the existing fence's removal and the new fence's 
installation. 
 
King County is building the new wastewater pump station to help ensure your community receives 
safe, reliable wastewater service for the next 50 years.  
 
What should you expect? 
 

• Increased noise and activity along the Juanita Bay Pump Station work site northern and 
eastern borders during the week of September 8, 2008.   

• Crew members working on either side of the pump station's northern and eastern property 
lines to replace fencing 

• Project work hours will generally remain 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. on weekdays, and 9 a.m. – 
6 p.m. on Saturdays as necessary.   

 
Thank you for your continued patience.  Please call the hotline with questions or concerns. 
   
Alternate formats available by calling 206-684-1235 or TTY (711) 


